Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, August 13, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: E.L. Puryear Building at Lake David Park, 243 South Lake Avenue, Groveland, FL 34736
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 430652-1-52-01, SR 50/Broad Street Improvements in Lake County, FL.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a public information meeting to allow interested persons an opportunity to view design plans, ask questions and provide comments concerning the proposed plans for State Road (SR) 50/Broad Street from SR 33/Crittenden Street in Groveland to approximately 1,000' west of 12th Street in Clermont. The project consists of the milling, resurfacing and bicycle lane designation throughout, including widening the existing right turn lanes for bicycle keyhole slots, ADA upgrades, drainage improvements, and median opening and left turn lane modifications. Further, our intent is to inform those concerned that this project is not part of the future SR 50 realignment project, from CR 565 (Villa City Road to CR 565A (Montevista). Access to all businesses adjacent to the improvements will be maintained throughout construction.
A flyer will be distributed at the meeting.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Hamze Samara, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (386)943-5299 or via email at hamze.samara@dot.state.fl.us.
